
 

 

 

 

The planning has begun and we need everyone’s help to make it a HUGE success!! At the first meeting on 

February 15th, we brainstormed and came up with a whole list of ideas. Not all may "make the cut" but we 

are thinking BIG and will organize these into a workable plan!! We invite ALL of you to come to our next 

meeting to help decide which activities will make the cut!! 

We need everyone’s help - all residents, (yes, even if you recently moved here!) and businesses to 

commit to help plan this exciting city milestone! Use the back side if you need more space!  

Name:____________________________ Phone:______________________________ 

Email: ___________________________  

What are you interested in helping with?_____________________________________ 

What can your family help with?___________________________________________ 

What can your business help with? _________________________________________ 

Do you have other ideas for things to help us celebrate?  

 

 

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday, March 16, 2023 at 7pm in the community center.  

Can’t attend, then just stop into the office, email lafcityclerk@gmail.com 

 or drop a note in the drop box!  

 

Lafayette MN 

Celebrating 

125 Years 

Tentative Dates 

July 25, 26 & 27, 2025 

Share this with everyone in your household!  

We need everyone’s talents!! 

Do you know what is fun and exciting and coming to Lafayette??? 

We are planning a BIG Celebration for our 125th year… 

It’s called a Quasquicentennial Celebration! 

We struggle to say it, but we are going to have a blast! 
 

What we need NOW!! **Ideas for a new city logo! Submit your 

rough sketches/ideas to the office, we hope to have many  - the 

deadline will be April 16, 2023**  
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